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NO-COST LEGAL REPRESENTATION 
With the American University Law School  

 

Your Request for Counseling filed with this office shows you have not designated 

a representative for your case.  This is to let you know that the Civil Advocacy Clinic 

(CAC) at American University, Washington College of Law may provide representation 

at no cost if you meet certain criteria, including the clinic’s income eligibility threshold. 

The CAC is a nonprofit, educational clinic where law students, under close supervision 

by American University attorneys and law professors, provide free legal representation to 

eligible employees.   

If you are interested in retaining the CAC to represent you in your case, you may 

contact the CAC Program Coordinator by phone at: (202) 274-4148 or by email at: 

email@american.edu.   

The CAC is not affiliated with the Office of Compliance.   

The Office of Compliance neither endorses the services provided by the CAC, nor 

warrants that the CAC will accept representation in a given case. 


